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	RECOMMENDATION:

Please find attached a copy of Salford’s draft CCTV Strategy on which we welcome the comments of the Neighbourhoods Scrutiny Committee. 



	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

This strategy has been produced in order to ensure that the expansion of CCTV is being dealt with in a coherent and strategic manner, taking account of the requirements resulting from the Data Protection Act, Human Rights legislation, Criminal Procedure and Investigation Act and Regulation of Investigatory Powers Act.  There is also a strong need to carefully consider and take account of new technological developments within the field of CCTV and corporate security.  This strategy has been informed by an internal audit review and an in house report on the future management options for CCTV.
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